
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 16 FEBRUARY 2009
 
EX.031/09
REFERENCE FROM THE AUDIT COMMITTEE – AUDIT



SERVICES PROGRESS REPORT



(Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio
Economic Development


Subject Matter

A minute excerpt from the Meeting of the Audit Committee held on 14 January 2009 (AUC.10/09) regarding Audit Services Progress Report was circulated.  The Audit Committee had expressed their concern at the slow progress in promoting equality and diversity within the Council and its services with a potential risk to the Council's overall use of resources score.  The Committee had agreed that those concerns should be conveyed to the Executive. 

The Audit Committee had also asked that the comments of the Head of Economic Development Tourism and Property regarding the MASS database and External Funding Officer be forwarded to the Executive, and a copy of the Head of Economic Development Tourism and Property's comments with regard to those items had been circulated.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

(1)  That the Audit Committee's concerns with regards to the progress in promoting equality and diversity within the Council and its services be received.

(2)  That the Head of Economy, Tourism and Property prepare a report for the Economic Development and Enterprise Portfolio Holder and the Finance and Performance Management Portfolio Holder, on the work which was being carried out on the MASS database and the External Funding Officer.

Reasons for Decision

To consider the reference from the Audit Committee.







